
 
 
October 20, 2017 
 
 
To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 
 

From: Jiayu Liao  
 Committee on Library and Information Technology   
 
 
Re: [Campus Review] New Graduate Program Proposal: Revised Biophysics 

Interdepartmental Graduate Program 
  
 
The Committee on Library and Information Technology reviewed the [Campus Review] 
New Graduate Program Proposal: Biophysics Interdepartmental Graduate Program at 
their October 19, 2017 meeting and voted to support the program. Although it was noted 
in the proposal that there will be no increase in demand for new library acquisitions and 
no increases in computing costs, the committee believes that if this new program brings 
new faculty and students to campus, this will need to be re-evaluated as more computer 
support and dedicated lab space will be needed. 
 
 
 


